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To whom it may concern 

 

Letter of recommendation  

Hereby, as the representative of USAID CEED II project, I recommend the Company 

Anodilia SRL as a serious, prompt and responsible partner that duly fulfills its contractual 

obligations, by rendering the high quality services.    

These conclusions have been drawn from the cooperation for the organization in recent 

years of the Wine Vernissage event, where Berlizzo Events has proved to be effective, 

conscientious and able to complete the work on time. 

The good quality of the services rendered, the way it promptly and efficiently fulfills all 

our requests have made us choose Berlizzo Events as a partner and recommend it to other 

companies for cooperation. 

 

Diana Lazar 

Deputy Director 

Wine Industry Manager 

 

Stamp: Representative Office of Chemonics International Inc. in Moldova, IDNO 

1006600024948. 
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